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DAILY MASSES

As scheduled in the Bulletin

SUNDAY MASSES

Saturday Evening:  6:00 p.m.
Sunday Morning:  8:00 a.m.

CONFESSIONS

Saturday evening after Mass
upon request or by appointment.

_____________________________________________________

THIS WEEK AT ST. HENRY

Tuesday, September 22, 2020
Mass:  8:15 a.m.

NO MASS  

Wednesday, September 23, 2020
Please join us in praying the

Rosary for Vocations at 8:15 a.m.

Thursday, September 24, 2020
Mass:  8:15 a.m.

NO MASS

Saturday, September 26, 2020
Mass:  6:00 p.m.

+Buddy Marshall

Sunday, September 27, 2020
Mass:  8:00 a.m.

St. Henry – St. Francis Xavier

Parishioners

Your Gift of Praise of God

Please take a few moments to prayerfully           
consider the many ways the Lord has blessed 
you this week!

STEWARDSHIP OF YOUR TREASURE

MONTHLY OPERATING ACCOUNT

Projected expenses for September…$14,619.62
Amount received for September………$8,935.00
Sunday Envelopes……………………………$5,442.00
Number of Families…………………………………..108
Envelopes received for the week…………………41

Thank you for your generosity – may the Lord
bless and reward you for the good you do!

_____________________________________________________

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR 

 SEPTEMBER 26 AND SEPTEMBER 27     

SATURDAY 6:00 PM

LECTOR……………………………….....Debbie Hobbs

SUNDAY 8:00 AM

LECTOR……… ……… ……….John David Moreton
_____________________________________________________

STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK

In today’s Gospel, the vineyard owner says, “I 
am free to do as I please with my money, am I 
not?”  We are likewise free.  Is a generous 
return to the Lord in thanksgiving for His 
many blessings among the choices we have 
made?
_____________________________________________________

NEWS FOR SEPTEMBER 20 

THE WORD AMONG US

The October edition of "The Word Among Us" 
is available at the entrances of the 
church. Take a copy home with you to use for 
your personal prayer and spiritual reading.

NO WEEKDAY MASS

Please note that there will NOT be Weekday 
Mass this coming week (Tuesday and 
Thursday) as Father David will be out of town 
on retreat.  Father Joe Kelly (pastor at Oran) 
will cover for all emergencies and funerals.



RETIREMENT FUND FOR RELIGIOUS

THIS weekend, you are invited and encouraged
to offer a donation to the annual Religious 
Retirement Fund.  Your generosity helps 
provide for the needs of the consecrated 
religious who have so generously and tirelessly
given their lives in service to Christ and the 
Church.  An envelope for this effort is included 
in your regular offering envelopes.  If you do 
not have envelopes and would like to make a 
donation, please enclose it in an envelope 
marked "Religious Retirement Fund" OR make 
the proper notation on your check. May God 
bless you for your generosity!

ADORATION

Our monthly "Day of Adoration" will be held on
Thursday, October 1, beginning after the 
Morning Mass and concluding with 
Benediction at 2:30pm.  Consider giving some 
of your time in prayer and adoration of our 
Eucharistic Lord!

PORK STEAK SUPPER FUNDRAISER

The Scott City Knights of Columbus will host a 
Pork Steak Supper Fundraiser on Friday, 
October 2, from 4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.  The 
menu will include pork steak, baked beans, 
slaw and dinner roll.  Bar will be open.  
Carry outs are available.  

LIFE CHAIN

The Annual "Life Chain" will be held in 
Sikeston on Sunday, October 4, from 2:30-
3:30pm at the corner of Main and Malone. This
national event is a public witness of pro-life 
individuals praying for our nation and for an 
end to abortion.  May God bless this important 
effort! May we, as a nation, truly become a 
"culture of life" as we work together to respect,
protect, and preserve every life created by God,
especially the lives of those still in the womb 
preparing to be born!

THANK YOU

Thanks to all of you who helped support our 
Fall Fundraiser for St. Henry School.  Your 
generosity is greatly appreciated!  

GAME NIGHT

"Game Night" will resume on Thursday 
evenings for those who wish to attend.  Please 
keep your own health in mind!  Masks will be 
optional, but hand sanitizer will be available 
at the entrance of the gym.  Doors will open at 
6:00 p.m.  No "community" or "shared" snacks 
will be provided but you are invited to bring 
your own individual snack and drink.  If this is 
successful, we will continue as we did last year 
(on every Thursday evening) unless there is a 
holiday OR the gym is needed for a school 
function.  If you have cards or games you 
would like to play or share with others, please 
bring them!

PARENTS' PRAYER FOR THEIR CHILDREN

Father, we ask that Your Truth will reign 
supreme in our children's hearts and minds.  
May they live their lives on the Truth of Your 
Word and not the lies of the world.  We ask 
that each day they renew their minds with 
Your Truth and keep their thoughts on 
whatever is true, noble, right, pure, lovely, 
excellent, and worthy of praise.  With loving 
and trustful hearts, we make this prayer in the 
Holy Name of Jesus, Your Son, Who lives and 
reigns forever and ever.  Amen!

SACRILEGIOUS MOVIE

HBO has produced a movie titled 
"Unpregnant".  It is classified as a "comedy" 
relating to the issue of abortion.  An editorial 
regarding this movie was printed in the 
September 3 edition of USA TODAY.  The title 
of the editorial is "Hey HBO, Abortion Isn't A 
Joke".  If you subscribe to HBO, contact the 
company and let them know that you find this 
film offensive or consider cancelling your 
subscription.  In this film, "comedy" is used to 
mask the loss of innocent life that accompanies
every abortion.  There is nothing "comical" 
about the intentional murder of an innocent 
life in the womb.  It seems that our society is 
sinking lower all the time, especially in the 
world of entertainment.


